
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

August 12, 2019 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, August 12, 2019, at the 

Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm.  
 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 
 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 
 

Minutes from July 15, 2019 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 
 

Treasures report was approved: motion by Aune/Miller second. 

$875.08 Interest on checking 

$30.26 Interest on savings 

$258,954.19 Check Book balance 

$227,139.29 Savings balance 

$21,610.96 Park fund 

$13,471.19 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$21,142.35 Impact Fee Account 
 

Recycle Report: All is good. 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting held on August 5th, Leon was absent.  

Sue Hanson presented a plan to add flashing pedestrian lights on Hwy 63 to aid in safety crossing from church 

to school, presented the preliminary plan for the new entrance and parking on the new land purchase.  

Josh and Brittany Mannon, CSM concept plan to change lot 2 into lots 3 and 4.  

Adam Snegosky, preliminary discussion on a 24 X 24 building for the softball fields. 

Shawn and Dani Dakovich; requested driveway variance for 890 162
nd

 St. 

 

Agenda: 

Adam Snegosky – Ballfield building update, motion by Anderson/Aune second. 

Susan Hanson – Flashing sign for crossing Hwy 63, allowing permit application to be sent to state, motion by 

Wynveen/Miller second 

Josh and Brittany Mannon – Need to have legal document for clear language on usage (town will not care of it, 

more information at Sept. 3 planning meeting. 

Shawn & Dani Dakovich – Driveway variance – motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

Eric Kleven – Property assessor – needs to review proposal and act on it at September meeting. 

 

Roads: Paul talked with Angela Popenhagen on possibly doing some engineering work for the town; she will 

attend the Sept. planning meeting.  

Joe and Paul will be doing road ratings before end of year; the town will apply for LRIP. 

170
th

 is ready for 2
nd

 lift, may do one lift on 110
th

 and let both of them sit through the winter. 

Chairman: Paul contacted Mike Bast , 995 193
rd

 about his property.  No permits, shed, & RV’s.  Linda will 

contact the County about possible violations. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for Monday, September 9, 2019 

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


